From: Debbie Radcliffe || G

Sent: 07 October 2022 14:51
To:
Subject: 2022/3925/L -2 28 Bedford Square, London WC1B 3JS

Hi Alan

| am responding on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC to the application for Listed Building Consent for 28 Bedford
Square.

We have no comments to make on the internal alterations proposed at basement, ground and first floor levels to
the rear mews house.

We are pleased that the external appearance of the building will remain unchanged.
Kind regards

Debbie

Debbie Radcliffe

For BCAAC
91B Judd Street, London WC1H 9QT



